
October 23, 1967 

11r. Harold We 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 7, Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This in in reply to your letter of October 18, 1967, concerning the 

original papers for COMEISS10/1. Exhibits 397 and' 387 which we received 

from the Secret Service. 

Please refer to our letter of October 13 to you. It does not seem 

necessary to add anything to what is said in that letter in regard 

to this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 
A 

r. 

James B. Rhoads 
Acting Archivist 

of the United States 

CC: Official File - N 
Day File - N 
1 - M. Johnson, 6W-3 
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